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GODFREY - Godfrey Fire Protection District, Madison County Sheriff's Office, Illinois 
State Police and Alton Memorial Hospital Ambulance responded to a serious car crash 
on Illinois 255 around 2:30 p.m on Friday.

A car involved in the accident rolled over and landed upright on I-255. An injured 
person was being treated on the highway by first responders. The person was 
transported to Barnes-Jewish Hospital in St. Louis by Survival Flight.

Dan Brannan also contributed to this story.
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